
   

 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS STARTS FROM 7.45AM 

 

Monday 29th April 

2.30—5.30 Year 3 / 4 Parent Consultations (Face to Face) 

3.30—4.30 PFC Football Club for Rec to Y6                   

3.30—4.15 Spanish Club  

 

Tuesday 30th April 

3.30—4.15 Cross Country 

5.00 –7.30 Year 3 / 4 Parent Consultation (Remote) 

 

Wednesday 1st May 

3.30 Gym Club 

3.30 Coding Club 

 

Thursday 2nd May 

Y3 / 4 swimming 

Rec  forest school 

3.30 Baking Club 

3.45 Year 1 Phonics Check Information Meeting 

DIARY DATES 

                               Weekly Newsletter 

Dear parents and carers, 

Year 1 Phonics Check 

Parent Information Meeting 

Thursday 2nd May 2024 

3.45pm- 4.15pm 

We would like to invite you to an information meeting about 

the upcoming Phonics Check that children in Year 1 will be   

taking in June.                                                                                  

The meeting will be explaining what the Phonics Check is and 

how we will administer it in school.                                                       

The meeting will start at 3.45pm in the Year 1/2 classroom 

once we have dismissed the children 

We hope you will be able to join us. 

Year 5 / 6 Road Safety Visit 

Chris from the fire brigade came into school to share road  

safety advice with Year 5 / 6 children. The children learnt about 

the Green Cross Code and not to look at mobile phones whilst 

crossing the road. Other tips were not to play football on the 

pavement and to cross away from parked cars where possible. 

Chris brought a cardboard cut out called Bob! Bob showed the 

height you needed to be to not use a booster seat.                    

Thank you to Chris for sharing his expertise. 

26th April 2024 

School Dinners—Week 3 

Mrs Boardman   01625 917280  

head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 



   

 

 

 

      

Reception:  Taran 

Year 1:  Grace 

Year 2:  Dottie 

Year 3:  Pixie 

Year 4:  Maisie 

Year 5: Ava 

Year 6: Isla 

STYAL STARS OF THE WEEK 

Great Work 

Elliot’s independent writing was fantastic this week. I loved   

celebrating with him.  He used such ambitious vocabulary 

when he wrote ‘I am super strong and make portals’. He also 

wrote about his favourite ice cream being mango sorbet and 

passion fruit. Sounds delicious! 

Willow and Izzy both wrote in role as Hermelin, a character 

from their class book. They wrote a post card using good   

punctuation and fantastic adjectives. 

How amazing to celebrate fantastic writing through KS1 this 

week! 

Mrs Boardman’s Award 

Reception children were asked to write about something or 
someone they are grateful for. Elliot chose to write about his 
brother, Robin. This is because he reads to him all the time at 

home. What lovely children. Well done, Robin. 

Random Acts of  

Kindness 

Aaliya was a brilliant 

friend at dinner time  

today. She helped a 

friend with their dinner 

and put food on the fork. 

It was lovely to celebrate 

with her in assembly. 

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Friday of the 

attendance award was   

Year 5/6 with 92.16%  

Whole school 90.32% 

 Rec / Y1 90.48%                                                   

Y1/2  88.15%                                                         

Y3 / 4 90.32%                                                                 

Y5 / 6 92.16%      


